Friends of the Library: October Updates

Boo! We hope your month is full of sweet treats and festive Fall fun.

“" AUBURN DAY & DUCK RACE HIGHLIGHTS
Congratulations to Cindy Watts, the winner of the Readerville Square Dance Quilt raffle!

Thank you to Friends' member Judy Bellerose, who donated the beautiful quilt, our volunteers for their
time, Pat Clement for her tremendous hard work, and the following local businesses who donated prizes
for the Pick-A-Duck game:

¢ Market Basket

¢ Auburn Tavern s T-Bone's
¢ Auburn Pitts e Goldenrod
o Auburn House of Pizza e Hair Repair
e Common Man e Hannafords
e Dairy Queen e Myles- AllTown
e Fun Spot e Shaw's
e Stubby's e Tucker's
e Town Cabin
@ UPCOMING:

Sisters in Crime New England Mystery Making Event
Thursday, October 17: 6:30-8:00 p.m. at the AVS Cafeteria
Free to attend. Donations are gratefully accepted.

Help the Sisters in Crime authors make a mystery! In this interactive event, mystery authors Matt Cost,
Sharon Daynard, and Connie Johnson will brainstorm on their feet to create a brand-new mystery using
suggestions provided by the audience. Fun, fast-paced, and fascinating, this improv game offers
important insights into mystery writers' minds and the conventions of the genre.

Refreshments will be served, and authors will have their books for sale.

New Museum Pass Coming Soon: Historic New England

Historic New England is the oldest and largest regional preservation organization in the United States. It
owns and operates historic site museums and collects and preserves buildings, landscapes, and objects
dating from the seventeenth century to the present.

{¥]SUPPORT & LEARN MORE ABOUT US

Fundraisers:

Our fundraisers provide museum passes, Creativebug, and other programs. Currently, we're selling tote
bags ($20) and handmade fabric ornaments ($3). Each item can be purchased at the upcoming Mystery
Making event or by emailing vicepresident@friendsofgriffinfree.org or secretary@friendsofgriffinfree.org.
Tote bags are also available for purchase at the library.

General Info:
Visit friendsofgriffinfree.org for news, events, photos, and links to join and donate.
Join our next meeting at 6:30 p.m. at the library on Monday, October 7th.
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